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Hello!  Welcome to National Clean Air Day special.  

 

 
   

We started the day with an assembly streamed into 

the classes. I talked to the children about what air 

pollution is and how to reduce our exposure to it.  

They followed this with various activities, learning 

about the sources, impact and solutions to air 

pollution.  

 I am sure they will talk to you about what you 

can do! There are some photos of the work from 

some of the classes overleaf.  

 We are saying farewell and thank you to Blue 

today. She has been a fantastic member of staff, 

even if for a short time, and we are sad to say 

goodbye.  However, we are delighted that she is 

heading off to train as a teacher. Good luck Blue! 

 Don’t forget it’s ART WEEK next week. 

Expect some clothes to have glue, paint or anything 

else on them! We have changed the time of the 

exhibition to the Friday morning before school so 

please pop into the Learn Play Create space to see 

what we have created. 

Have a happy weekend, 

Sharon  

Reading News 
 

 
Thank you to the anonymous person who 
has nominated us to receive a book, which 
arrived this week. Apparently if a parent 
subscribes to LoveMyRead and nominates 
us, we will get a book from each 
subscription.  
https://lovemyread.com/landing/how-it-works-
kids 
Also a huge ‘Thank You’ to Magic Breakfast 
who sent a book each for Year 4. This is 
from the Marcus Rashford Bookclub. It was 
great to see children coming into school 
reading it!  
I, for one, am very keen to learn what 
happened to the dinosaur! 

  
 
 

 

The following children will be 

receiving a praise postcard  

this week:  

 

Sprouts – Hayley and Jago 

Broccoli – Leah and Finlay 

Curly Kale – Aadam and Lezandi 

Beetroot – Ayub and Bea 

Basil – Luke and Asiyah 

Thyme – Zaheerah and Henry 

Mint –  Kaisan and Arthur 

Lavender – Sonny and Musa 

Cherry – Javer and Harry 

Rowan – Daniella and Lauren 

Oak – Henry and Danny 

Willow – Loren and Milo 

 
 

 

PTA News  
Unfortunately, we have had to delay the summer fete because 
Covid restrictions were not lifted, as we had hoped. We have 
decided to hold it on Saturday 2nd October instead so 
PLEASE SAVE THE DATE! 
 However we are still keen to fundraise for the school 
so we will have an amazing raffle, ending on 3rd July, and the 
brand new Tour de Bow, a fun way for families to take part in 
sponsored activities to help raise money for school – more info 
to follow. 
 We also need new people to join the PTA committee 
for next year: email ptachisenhale@gmail.com to find out 
more. Everybody is invited to the PTA Annual General 
Meeting on Friday 9th July at 9am in the Learn Play Create 
space (or the outdoor classroom if raining) to find out more 

and hear how the PTA spends the money you all help to raise.  

https://lovemyread.com/landing/how-it-works-kids
https://lovemyread.com/landing/how-it-works-kids
mailto:ptachisenhale@gmail.com


  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


